### **Larry Silani**

From: Joe Milicia

Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 7:44 AM

To: Dan McCulloch

**Cc:** Larry Silani; Peter Marra

Subject: RE: Rosati Construction Inc. & 6150 Malden Inc. request for extension of Development

**Charges Exemption** 

Thank you for your email and voice mail.

Our Development and Strategic Initiatives department will be reviewing this item in the coming weeks and a report to Council will follow.

You will be advised when the report is on the Council Agenda for consideration.

Regards,

\_\_\_\_\_

Joe Milicia, CPA, CA
Chief Administrative Officer
Town of LaSalle



5950 Malden Road, LaSalle, Ontario N9H 1S4

Phone: 519-969-7770 ext. 1224

Fax: 519-969-4469

Email: jmilicia@lasalle.ca

www.lasalle.ca

#### Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This message, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. It is confidential and may contain information that is protected under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. Any use, distribution or copying of this transmission, other than by the intended recipient, is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient or an employee/agent responsible for delivering the communication to the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately. Thank you.

From: Dan McCulloch < Dan.McCulloch@rosatigroup.com >

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2020 3:37 PM

To: Joe Milicia < jmilicia@lasalle.ca>; Larry Silani < lsilani@lasalle.ca>

Cc: Nick Rosati <nick.rosati@rosatigroup.com>; Tony Rosati <tony.rosati@rosatigroup.com>; Randy Saccucci

Subject: Rosati Construction Inc. & 6150 Malden Inc. request for extension of Development Charges Exemption

Mr. Milicia,

I have attached a letter from Nick Rosati of Rosati Construction Inc. and Randy Saccucci of 6150 Malden Inc. for your handling.

Mr. Saccucci purchased the former Michigan Tavern property at 6150 Malden Rd on the premise that a redevelopment would be an economic prospect due to the development charges exemption offered by the Town of LaSalle for commercial and residential multifamily projects.

The letter constitutes a formal request for extension of said exemption for one year beyond the current March 31, 2020 deadline.

We appreciate your earliest attention to this matter since we are currently in application as of December 18<sup>th</sup> 2019 for a re-zoning and site plan approval for the project.

## Regards,

#### Dan McCulloch

Land Development Manager



e dan.mcculloch@rosatigroup.com

t 519.734.7575 ext 55

m 519.796.6505



# 6555 Malden Road, Windsor Ontario N9H 1T5 519.734.6511 | dan.mcculloch@rosatigroup.com

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the company. Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email.